
Double Horn Creek Water Supply Corporation 

Minutes of Meeting of Board of Directors

4:00 p.m. at 103 Double Horn Trail (DHC Pavilion), Spicewood, TX


April, 2020


Due to COVID-19 and the fact that there were no pressing issues to 
discuss, the Board of Directors decided NOT to hold an April, 2020 

meeting; therefore, there are no minutes.
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